
July 14, 2008

Rail crossing repairs reduce lane widths near Lac La Biche
Lac La Biche... Motorists are advised to expect delays and reduced lane widths on Highway 881 north
of Lac La Biche.

Starting July 21, crews will begin repairing a rail crossing on the highway approximately 15 kilometres
north of Lac La Biche. Lane widths will be reduced to 4.5 metres during the work and vehicles wider
than this are advised to take alternate routes. Repairs will be completed by July 23, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Calvin Kissel
Maintenance Contract Inspector
Alberta Transportation
780-623-5228

Ron Hilligas
Project Supervisor
Carillion Canada Inc.
780-623-4592

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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